

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG
Telephone No: 01252 322156
www.talaverajunior.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

Wednesday 8th October 2025

Dear parents and carers,

Important messages

Harvest Assembly and Donations

As we approach the season of Harvest we are reminded of the importance of gratitude and giving. As part of our Harvest celebration, we will be collecting food donations to support our local community through Community Grub Hub - a local organisation that helps provide essential food to families in need.

We welcome any donations of non-perishable food items (such as rice, pasta, noodles, cereal, tinned goods, jam, cooking sauces and long-life milk) which can be bought to school any time from now until the 17th October. We will hold an assembly for the children on this day.

Your generosity will go a long way in helping others during this season of giving.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Sarah Mark-Richards Talavera Junior School

